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October 5, 2016 

 
Message from the Mayor 

 
 
It is my pleasure to extend a warm welcome to Joe Roberts as you pass through 
Toronto on The Push for Change. Your journey across Canada has already been 
successful in raising awareness and funds for the prevention of youth 
homelessness.  
 
As you sacrifice your time and effort to this cause, you are making a difference in 
the lives of many high-risk young people. Your own story has been one of 
bravery, survival and courage. It has inspired many to keep fighting and for 
others to join-in.  
 
On behalf of Toronto City Council, I wish you a successful journey as you push 
for change. We thank you for your commitment to ending end youth 
homelessness.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
   
 
Mayor John Tory 
City of Toronto 


